
                              
 

 

 
EHF NEWS 97 – 02.07.2008 

What’s on in July ?  
1 July Men’s and Women’s EHF Champions League 

Draw - Qualification 
Vienna/AUT 

1 – 5 July Women’s 18 European Open Gothenburg / SWE 
3 – 6 July EHF Beach Handball Referee Candidates Course Misano Adriatico/ITA 
 EHF Beach Handball Delegates’ Course  
 EHF Beach Handball Coaches’ Course  
4 July Men’s and Women’s Champions League Group 

Draw 
Gothenburg / SWE 

5 July  Men’s EHF Club Board Meeting -  open session Gothenburg / SWE 
5 – 6 July Meeting: EHF Executive Committee Gothenburg / SWE 
11 – 20 July Women’s U18 World Championship – IHF Event Slovakia 
20 July EHF EURO 2008 / MKD Draw (final tournament) 19:00 Ohrid/MKD 
21 July – 3 Aug. Women’s U20 World Championship – IHF Event FYR Macedonia 
22 July 2008/2009 European Cup Draw 11 am Vienna / AUT 
 2009 Women’s World Championship 

 – Qualification EUROPE Draw 
11am Vienna/AUT 

25 July – 3 Aug. Men’s 20 European Championship  Romania 
 

All Handball Eyes on Gothenburg 
EHF activities find their focus on Gothenburg, Sweden this coming week. Within the 
framework of the 2008 Partille Cup, the EHF is holding a younger age category 
competition  - Women’s 18 European Open - for women’s teams born 1990 or later. 
This wil take place from 1 – 5 July 2008. The matches will be streamed live, check 
out www.eurohandball.com for link details.  
 

On the final weekend of the Women’s 18 European Open, the EHF 
will hold a number of events. On Friday 4 July, the 2008/2009 
Women’s and Men’s EHF Champions League Group Phase Draw 
will take place in the Scandinavium, Gothenburg. It will commence 

at 18:30 and will be streamed live at www.ehfcl.com. Over 1 000 people will be in the arena for the 
draw, incoluding EHF guests and representatives from the top level sporting ranks.This will be 
followed by a party organised by the Partille Cup team. 
 
The EHF Executive Committee will also meet on 5/6 July in Gothenburg. The Committee is 
working to a heavy schedule, focusing on the forthcoming season and the EHF Congress in 
September 2008. The meeting will be just one of many, with the Men’s Club Board also getting 
together for an open brainstorming session.   
 
Addresses 
The traditional EHF address books for the coming season are cuirrently being compiled. They will 
be mailed in the latter half of August 2008 in time for the new season.  


